Manhattan Family Church: NYC Members: Prayer Warrior 2.0 System Sign Up and
Announcement

Miilhan Stephens
January 23, 2023

Dear Brothers and Sisters,

Please read the following announcement regarding our Prayer Warrior 2.0 system update from our HPHC
of NYC Pastor, Rev. Miilhan Stephens! We hope that many of you can sign up to become prayer warriors
for this coming year and beyond!

Thank you always for supporting and praying for our HPHC of NYC community!

God Bless each and every one of you!

Sincerely,

HPHC of NYC Team

Signup to get prayed for by name every day

We really want to pray for all the love and joy that God wants for you! By signing up here, we'll have one
of our prayer warriors pray for you by name every day. Be sure to share your prayer request so we'll know
what to pray for exactly. Sharing your photo helps put a face to the name &). To update your prayer
request just submit your name and prayer request and we'll take care of it . To learn about how to
become a prayer warrior yourself just fill out the form here: tinyurl,com/NY CPrayerWarriorSignUp
Thank you for helping us fulfill our dream that everyone in NYC is prayed for by name every day! Pastor
Miilhan Manhattan Family Church HPHC of NYC

HPHC of Manhattan

4 West 43rd Street.

Room 717

New York, NY 10036

Email: manhattanfamilychurch@ gmail,com













